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“Mental Health Matters” Hosted by the National Association of Blacks in Criminal Justice 

Over 80 students attended the “Mental Health Matters” event held on Tuesday November 
12th, 2019 in the student center. The event was hosted by members of the National Association of 
Blacks in Criminal Justice here on campus, as well as students in Dr. Zahra Shekarkhar’s section 
of ETCE200 Service-Learning course. General mental health facts were presented in addition to 
specific information related to college students. The Center for Personal Development on 
campus was also there to provide students with information on the services offered. A local 
community organization, Insight NC, was also in attendance and provided students with facts on 
drug misuse. The event included a scavenger hunt, trivia games, an activity table, and plenty of 
prizes meant to help students reduce stress.  
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